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Focus on Micronesia Coalition 

The Honourable John w. D. Margetson 
President 
Trusteeship Council 
United Nations 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Mr. President, 

8 May 1984 

The Focus on Micronesia Coalition respectfully requests permission to present 
a pet1t1on to the fifty-first sess1on of the Trusteeshlp <.:ounc1l scheduled to open 
on 14 May 1984. 

Our delegation w1ll consist of the following people: 

Father William T. Wood, S.J. 

Dr. Patricia Rumer 

Dr. William Alexander 

Director of Mission for the New York 
Prov1nce of the society of Jesus 

oceania Secretary for the United Church 
Board for World Ministries, United Church 
of Christ 

Assistant Academic Dean at Upsala College* 

* For identification purposes only. 
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Reverend Edwin Luidens 

Reverend Michael Hahm 

Mr. Gary Gamer 

S1ster Barbara Glendon, OSU 

Director of the Office for East Asia and 
the Pacific of the National Council of 
Churches in the United States ot America 

Pacific Affairs Division of the United 
Methodist Church 

Church World Service, National Council of 
Churches in the United States of America 

Staff Consultant for the Focus on 
Micronesia Coalition 

PLease 1nform us as to the date and t1me we will be able to appear before the 
Council. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Slncerely, 

(Signed) Sr. Barbara GLBNDON, OSU 




